
 

 
 
 
 
Lights 4 Lives (L4L) is back for its 8th year helping a family or charity in need in Stratham, NH!  
We are very excited to be partnering with Gabriel Chambers and his family for 2021. Gabriel is a 
loving and happy 9-year-old boy who attends Stratham Memorial School. He was born with 
Angelman Syndrome (AS), a very rare neuro-genetic disorder that occurs in approximately one 
in 15,000 births globally.  Individuals with AS face significant challenges including motor 
difficulties, cognitive impairment, seizures and an almost complete loss of functional speech.  
 
L4L hopes to raise funds for research as well as awareness of Angelman Syndrome through 
online donations and raffles. Raffle items include 4 round trip airline tickets ($1,800 value), a 
horticulture gift card tree (approximate value $1,200), a restaurant gift card tree (approximate 
value $800), and a Lowes full size tool chest! Visit our website strathamlights4lives.org to buy 
raffle tickets or simply to donate. Raffle winners will be drawn and announced live on Facebook 
on December 18.  
 
We will again be holding a holiday parade on the evening of December 18. L4L and Stratham 
Volunteer Fire Department vehicles, with special guest Santa Claus, will drive around town 
spreading cheer, lights, and noise! View the parade route here. Due to COVID restrictions on 
large gatherings, we will not be holding an open house or lighting contest this year, but very 
much hope to return to that in 2022! 
 
 
 

https://www.angelman.org/
http://www.strathamlights4lives.org/
https://www.strathamlights4lives.org/

